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If your child is currently utilizing bus 

transportation and you want this to continue 
for 24-25: 

*Make sure your address is correct in Focus- 
in district students qualify for bus 

transportation. 
If your child needs a special accommodation 

for 24-25, you MUST apply online each year! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pr inc ipa l  –  She l ly  Cox  
Ass i s tant  Pr inc ipa l  –  Kr i s t in  Arno ld  
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Coach’s Corner  
  With the hot summer months fast approaching, here are some safety 
tips to remember when spending time in the sun! 
 

• Seek shade when necessary. UV rays are strongest and 
most harmful during midday, so it’s best to plan indoor 
activities then. If this is not possible, seek shade under a 
tree, an umbrella, or a pop-up tent. 

• When possible, cover up with long-sleeved shirts and long 
pants and skirts to provide protection from UV rays. 

• Wear a hat that shades the face, scalp, ears, and neck. If 
your child chooses a baseball cap, be sure to protect 
exposed areas with sunscreen. 

• Wear sunglasses. They protect your child’s eyes from UV 
rays, which can lead to cataracts later in life. 

• Use a sunscreen with at least SPF (sun protection factor) 
15 every time your child goes outside. For the best 
protection, apply sunscreen generously 30 minutes before 
going outdoors. Don’t forget to protect ears, noses, lips, 
and the tops of feet. 

 
 

 
 

 

Scenic Heights Elementary would like to say 
Happy Retirement to these special ladies!!  

  
 

Countless lives have been touched by the love and passion 
each have displayed during their career as educators. Please 
help us honor each as their retirement is approaching fast! 

We LOVE you ladies and will miss you greatly!!  
What a pleasure to call you 

teacher, mentor, colleague, and friend! 
You have given so much!  

You deserve this special milestone, ENJOY!! 
 

Once a Bulldog, always a Bulldog! 
 

May 22 is the  
last day for students  

and it is an  
EARLY RELEASE Day!  
Dismissal begins at 11:30. 
 Please plan accordingly! 
We hope you have a fun, safe, 

Summer- see you back in August!! 

 



 

 

  
 
	 	
 
 
 
 
                                             

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 
  

 

  

 

     
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Business Partners giving back to our students! 

We appreciate your support!  

  
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to our Cox HERo 

 
 

 

 

 

  
We’d like to say a Special  

Thank you to 

Woerner Landscape 
for donating beautiful flowers for our Butterfly 
Garden. PTA and student volunteers have been 

hard at work this week making this area of 
campus Beautiful! Thank you!! We can’t wait to 

see the final result- It’s looking amazing!! 

 


